
 

 

 

11th June 2025 
 

WCET Celebration Concert 2025, Symphony Hall, Birmingham 
Monday 16th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Reminder details for our upcoming concert at the Symphony Hall on Monday. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for our pupils, and we’re looking forward to celebrating their hard work 
and talent. 
 
All children will travel to and from the symphony hall by coach. Children will depart school at 
12.30pm so have a slightly earlier lunch in school.  Children can bring a snack and drink with 
them.  
 
Children are required to wear school uniform, a suitable outdoor coat and wear sensible 
footwear. Please ensure your child has their instrument in school as they will need to 
take it with them on the visit. 
 
We aim to arrive at the venue for 1.30pm, rehearsals will take place from 2.15pm with the live 
band, the concert will be from 3.00-4.00pm. We will then return to school by coach. 
(NB timings are approximate at this stage). Please be aware that as this is a open public event 
your child may be photographed by media/audience members.  
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST bring 
these with them. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
Mrs G Grainger  
Headteacher 


